DEI. Manufacturing Company

S50 Richmond
Oxnard, CA S3030

Phone: (805) 486-2601
June 3, 1983

Sidney Greenspan
3440 Wilshire Boulevard
Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear Mr. Greenspan:

The purpose of this letter is to compliment your firm
for the professional manner which our claim was handled.
Since the claim was associated with a fire that consumed the
foundry facility, it was difficult to determine where to begin
in the documentation process. Mr. Herb Greenspan and Ms. Sandy
Cho did an outstanding job in assisting and advising us in the
preparation of the paperwork for the claim. We were particularly
pleased with the ongoing input and feedback which members of your
staff provided. Again, let me thank you and your staff for a job
well done.

Sincerely,

Aat

" Gilbert Herrera
Vice President
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